
 
 
 

THE CITY OF SAULT STE. MARIE  

          NOTICE OF DRAFT EA SUBMISSION 
 

                              SOLID WASTE MANAGEMENT ENVIRONMENTAL ASSESSMENT 

 

 

 

 

 

You may also telephone if you have questions or would like additional information 

The City of Sault Ste. Marie has undertaken an Environmental Assessment 
(EA) Study to determine the preferred method for managing its municipal solid 
waste.  

The City has now prepared a Draft Environmental Assessment Report to 
document the project.  This document explains the decision making process, 
results of the studies and input received through the consultation process.  
The Report includes recommendations to continue to enhance waste 
reduction, reuse and recycling with the disposal of remaining residual waste 
accommodated within an expansion of the existing municipal landfill on Fifth 
Line.  Details of the proposed landfill expansion (including proposed landfill 
mining within a portion of the existing site), potential impacts to the 
environment and commitment to mitigate these impacts is also included in the 
Draft EA.   
 
HOW CAN I PROVIDE INPUT? 
 
The Draft EA Document will be available for public and agency review for a period of 45 days beginning on May 24, 2017 and ending on 
July 7, 2017.  You can review this document at the following locations: 
 
Ministry of the Environment and Climate Change 

70 Foster Drive, Suite 110, Sault Ste. Marie ON P6A 6V4 
705-942-6354 
Monday – Friday 8:30am – 4:30pm 

Ministry of the Environment and Climate Change, EAB  
135 St. Clair Avenue West, 1st Floor, Toronto ON M4V 1P5 
416-314-8214 
Monday – Friday 8:30am – 4:30pm 

City of Sault Ste. Marie  
Civic Centre – Level 5 
 99 Foster Drive 
705-759-5378 
Monday – Friday 8:30am – 12:00pm and 1:00pm – 4:30pm 

Sault Ste. Marie Public Library (Centennial Library) 
50 East Street 
705-759-5230 
Monday -Thursday 9am – 9pm 
Friday 9 am  - 6 pm 
Saturday 9 am – 5 pm 
Sunday 2 pm – 5 pm  

Sault Ste. Marie Public Library (Korah Branch) 
556 Goulais Ave. 
705-759-5249 
Monday - Wednesday 1pm – 8pm 
Thursday 10am – 6pm 
Friday 1pm  - 5 pm 
Saturday 10 am – 5 pm 
Sunday 2 pm – 5 pm 

Online at Saultstemarie.ca/SolidWasteEA 

Written comments regarding the Draft EA Document must be received by July 7, 2017.  Comments received by this time will be considered 
in the final EA Document.  Written comments should be submitted to the Consultant Project Manager or the City’s Land Development and 
Environmental Engineer by email or mail to: 

 

Mr. Rick Talvitie, P.Eng.  

Project Manager, AECOM  
523 Wellington Street East, Sault Ste. Marie, ON, P6A 2M4 

Ms. Catherine Taddo, P.Eng.  
Land Development and Environmental Engineer  
City of Sault Ste. Marie, 99 Foster Drive 
Sault Ste. Marie, ON, P6A 5X6 

Phone: 705-942-2612  
Email: rick.talvitie@aecom.com  

Phone: (705) 759-5380  
Email: c.taddo@cityssm.on.ca 

 

Once comments have been considered, the City intends to finalize the EA Document and submit it to the Ministry of Environment and 
Climate Change for formal review. 

Under the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act and the Environmental Assessment Act, unless otherwise stated in the 
submission, any personal information such as name, address, telephone number and property location included in a submission will 
become part of the public record files for this matter and will be released, if requested, to any person.  
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